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Christmas Message 

Christmas 2018 was celebrated in style at SIS Vung Tau.  On 
a humid and slightly drizzly tropical night in December the 
students, teachers and parents came together for the annual 
Christmas Charity Fair.  Opening the fair, we saw great performances from our KIK students who danced 
to some classic Christmas songs.  This was then followed by the older students who amazed the large 
audience with some live music.  The highlight of the show no doubt came from the teachers' live 
performance of "Jingle Bell Rock" with Mr James blowing people away with his saxophone skills.  On top 
of the performances, there were games, food stalls, hot dogs, fried chicken and many other Christmassy 
delights that were enjoyed by all.  As usual, our school raised an extraordinary amount of money for 
Operation Smile -  a charity we have supported for a number of years now. This is all thanks to our 
generous parents and carers. Merry Christmas from SIS VUNG TAU! 
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Thank you for your support 

 A big thank you to everyone for the hard work and effort that went into making 2018 such a 
great success for the staff and students alike at SIS Vung Tau. We hope you have a Merry 
Christmas and a great New Year. We look forward to seeing you all in 2019 and continuing 
to build on the success of last year. Once again a big thank you to all the staff, students 
and parents for their hard work and support this year. 

 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Primary students in Year 1 to Year 6 were challenged with 3 
curricular themes: 

Pumpkin bowling Mathematics: Students were given 
pumpkins to throw and the tasks of measuring, counting, 
creating bar graphs and calculating speed. Spooky Cookies 
Science: Students were given instructions, ingredients and 
guidance. They measured and combined with accuracy and 
created candy designs to top their cookies. Ghost Line 
engineering: Students were to problem solve, using recycled 
materials, simple engineering solutions that allowed a paper 
ghost to travel across a space. 

This was a wonderful opportunity to develop STEM Skills, as 
well as experience important soft skills of team building, 
communication, critical thinking, problem solving and 
creativity. An amazing amount of talent and creativity was 
demonstrated by all of the students. Well done to all of our 
student teams, teacher supervisors and STEM Committee in 
making this a special and fun day for all. 

Christmas Charity Fair 

 


